
NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

for 

CONSTRUCTION MANAGER/GENERAL CONTRACTOR 

for 

QUINNS JUNCTION WATER TREATMENT PLANT UPGRADES 

 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION:  Park City Municipal Corporation (City), located in Summit County 

Utah, is soliciting written Proposals from qualified contractors for the purpose of providing 

construction related services for process and facility upgrades to the existing Quinns Junction 

Water Treatment Plant under a CM/GC delivery system (“Project”).  The Project is intended to 

provide a treatment process capable of meeting drinking water criteria and discharge 

requirements for changing influent raw water quality conditions, provide upgrades consistent 

with achieving a treatment design capacity rating of 3.0 MGD based on raw water quality 

parameters and City stated treated water quality goals, and improve water treatment facility 

energy efficiency with an overall goal of net zero energy buildings. 

The proposal requirements, project objectives, and key elements of the project are described in 

the RFP package. 

 

PROPOSALS DUE:  4:00 p.m. local time, July 19, 2016, at the Park City Public Works Offices, 

1053 Iron Horse Drive, Park City, Utah 84060 

PROJECT NAME: CM/GC for QUINNS JUNCTION WATER TREATMENT PLANT UPGRADES 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS DOCUMENTS AVAILABLE:  June 6, 2016, by request via 

email from christine.morgan@parkcity.org or at the Park City Public Works Office, 1053 Iron 

Horse Drive, Park City, Utah 84060 

 
PRE-PROPOSAL CONFERENCE:  A pre-proposal conference will be held in the Quinns 

Junction Water Treatment Plant at 3800 Richardson Flat Road, Park City, Utah, at 10:00 A.M. 

local time, June 23, 2016.  Attendance is not mandatory for Proposal submittal.  

PROJECT LOCATION: Park City, Utah 

OWNER:  Park City Municipal Corporation, P.O. Box 1480, Park City, Utah  84060 

CONTACT: Roger McClain, Public Utilities Engineering Manager 

E-mail: roger.mcclain@parkcity.org 

 

Park City reserves the right to reject any or all proposals received. Furthermore, the City shall 

have the right to waive any informality or technicality in proposals received when in the best 

interest of the City. 

 


